
 

What Can I Do? 
You can donate: 
 

 new or gently-used children’s winter coats 
 warm coats and jackets for teens and adults 
 Winter accessories like gloves, mittens, scarves, beanies, hats  
 sleeping bags are also accepted 
 

Please wash all gently-used coats and jackets if needed. 
 

Donations will be accepted from  
October 25, 2021 through January 15, 2022 

What is Coats for Kids? 
Coats for Kids helps children in need. With many families with young children  

continuing to struggle in these challenging economic times, there has never been a 
better time for the Knights of Columbus councils to help by providing warm winter 
coats to children in their communities through the Order’s Coats for Kids program.  

Drop Off Locations 
 Drop off items at the “Food Cart”, located in the Church Vestibule, before, during, and after 

“all” Masses, Saturday, Sunday, and after the week day Masses at 6:30 AM or 8:15 AM. 
 

 Drop off items at “Helping Hands” location, Monday, Wednesday, and Friday,  
    9:00 AM to 12:00 Noon; phone # 916-985-4630. 

Contact 
SK Percy Park: 916-936-6145 or dbk576@aol.com 
SK Hugo Schmidt: 916-813-0843 or hugoschmidt@gmail.com 
SK George Mettee: 916-947-9543 or gmettee@sbcglobal.net 
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